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Summer Fair 21st June 
A HUGE thank you to everyone who took part in our 
summer fair on Saturday. I am extremely grateful to 
everyone who so generously gave up their time to run 
stalls and activities, donated items to sell, raffle and 
auction, and performed for our entertainment. It was 
such a lovely occasion, and a great example of what a 
wonderful community St Mary’s school is. The fair has 
also raised an amazing £4235 for the school!  
I hope you all enjoyed it, too. 
 

Musical Opportunities 
Year 5 will be performing at the Wigmore Hall as part of  
‘WESTMINSTER 100: COMMEMORATING THE CENTEN-
ARY OF THE START OF WORLD WAR 1’ 
6.30 -7.30 on Wednesday 16th July 
Tickets are £5, concessions £3. 
To book: telephone 020 7935 2141 or email 
www.wigmore-hall.org.uk 
 
A MESSAGE FROM MISS CLUDERAY! 
Free Concert - Wednesday 9 July at Royal  
College of Music, 5.15 - 6.30pm 
“I would like to invite Year 6 pupils and their families to 
attend a free concert by the Tri-borough Music Hub's vocal 
group for secondary school students: AKA. AKA is made up 
of gifted and talented singers from Tri-borough secondary 
schools. The vocal group will be performing pop, soul,  
classical and world music songs with a live band, in the 
Great Hall at the Royal College of Music, Prince Consort 
Road, South Kensington, London SW7 2BS from 6pm to 
6.30pm. 
I very much hope that Year 6 pupils will be able to attend, 
to see what a fantastic vocal group AKA is.  
Talented singers from Year 6 will 
have the opportunity to join AKA 
when they are in Year 7. 
No ticket necessary-just turn up!” 

 

Coming up 
Y4 Class assembly Friday 27th June 2.45 
Sports Day 30th June 
Y3 Multi-skills—2nd July 
Y2 Class assembly Friday 11th July 2.45 
Y2 and Y5 Rottingdean—8th July 
Y1 Multi-skills—9th July 
Parents’ evening 9th/ 10th July 
Y4 London Zoo—10th July 
Musical showcase—Monday 14th July 2.30 
Y5 Wigmore Hall concert—16th July 
End of Term church service—17th July 
Friends of St Mary’s Disco—17th July 
Y6 Leavers’ Assembly—18th July 
End of Term—Tuesday 22nd July 1.15 finish (own clothes 
day) 
 

Classteachers for September 

 

 
Mrs Sonia Walker is on Maternity Leave 
 
We are all looking forward to Sports Day (another first for 
me!) and all sorts of fabulous trips and events before the 
end of term. Have a great weekend - 
 

 
 
 

Emily Norman, Headteacher 

  Teacher 
Year 6  Ms Libby Granite 

Year 5  Ms Alison Glover 

Year 4  Mrs Toni McSherry 
& Mr Joshua Angell 

Year 3  Mr Gareth Moss 

Year 2  Ms Sarah Philpot 

Year 1  Ms Sonia Bell 

Reception  Mrs Paulette Williams 

Nursery  Ms Annie Winter 

Y6 Support  Mrs Sian Rickett 

Support KS1  Mrs Anna Sprackling 

SEN support  Ms Alison Bowden 

Spanish  Ms Christine Lacki 


